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 Request for Additional Information 
 

 

January 27, 2005         
 
 
Fleetwood Group, Inc. 
P.O. Box 1259 
Holland, MI 49422 
 
c/o: AHD 
 
Attention: Ted Chaffee 
 
We have reviewed the application for certification authorization which was submitted to Elite. 
 
Upon review of your application it was determined that additional information is required to complete the 
application for certification authorization. The additional information required is listed below: 
 

Administrative Review 
1. Exhibit A: FCC ID label photograph and/or drawing. 
 
The FCC ID number presented to Elite in Exhibit A and the application do not match. Clarification 
is required as to why Exhibit A and the application show two different FCC ID numbers.  The 
assumption was made that a typo was made on Exhibit A. A corrected Exhibit A would be 
sufficient in correcting this issue. 

   
The application for certification authorization cannot continue until all information requested above is 
returned to Elite. 
 
The status of your application for certification authorization has been placed on hold for a period of 30 
days. During this time Elite will be happy to answer any questions or assist in any way possible for a 
successful grant of certification authorization. At the conclusion of the allotted 30 day period, Elite 
reserves the right to dismiss your application for certification authorization if no reply to this inquiry is 
received.    
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Daniel E. Crowder 
Certification Department Supervisor 
Telephone: 1 630 495-9770 Ext. 101 
Email: decrowder@elitetest.com 
ELITE ELECTRONIC ENGINEERING 


